
 
 
 
 
Susanne Gaddis 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Dr. Gaddis: 
 
What a pleasure it was to receive the gifts of your time and talents as our keynote speaker and a 
presenter at the 25th Anniversary Conference with TACE. 
 
Your willingness to share your insight, ideas, and expertise with us is greatly appreciated.  I have 
heard nothing but extremely positive comments from the attendees about the quality of the 
conference.  This is due in large part to you and our other presenters who provided very 
interesting and informative sessions for our members as well as good fellowship and networking 
opportunities. 
 
On behalf of the TACE Board, please accept my sincere thanks for your time and attendance at 
the conference.  Your efforts help our organization remain strong and growing as we all continue 
to work toward better programs and processes within our individual areas. 
 
Thanks again! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Beverly Prichard 
President 
 


